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 Welcome to the August newsletter. Your committee has been active in many areas of 

Welfare, Advocacy and the Emergency Medical Alarms, the respective department 

managers will no doubt have their say in this newsletter.  State Branch conducted their annual 

audit of the Sub Branch and we received a good report card.  Special thanks must go to David and 

Russell in the Treasury Department for their book keeping, to Mary Ann and her assistant Lesley 

who have set up many new systems after having the new computer programs installed.  This year 

we have supported two WWI walks with one being cancelled due to bad weather, hopefully the 

October walk will be in fine weather as a lot of planning goes in to them, on that note we have 

some 100+ nominees for the October walk.     

We have been actively conducting decompression training with members of 7 brigade units along 

with family BBQô s for the members at home waiting for their deployed loved oneôs return.   As 

just about all of you are aware, we are providing assistance to the In Pursuit of Beersheba in early 

September and late October. 

From time to time there are some very pleasant duties that a President gets to do.  On the 20th July, 

I had the pleasure of attending the National Service Association Brisbane North District. They had 

an over 80 celebrations, seven natios were presented with an OBE (Over Bloody Eighty) 

medallion. It was my privilege to present Merv Clarkôs RSL certificate - Merv is 100 years young. 

As part of our youth development program we sent 25 students to Canberra for ANZAC Day 2017. 

This program is in its 7th year. The studentôs presentation at the July Sub Branch General Meeting, 

as with previous student presentations, was accrediting to the students and their respective schools.   

Ken Roma                                        

President                

    
Earlier this year Kedron-Wavell Sub Branch RSL bought 10 bricks 

towards the following project, which was very gratefully appreciated.   

For our continued support of Pozieres Remembrance, Barry Gracey 

presented the Sub Branch with a bayonet, which was recovered from 

the Battlefields of the Village of Pozieres.  This will be on display at 

the next General Meeting and passed onto our Memorabilia.      

                                                          

POZIERES REMEMBRANCE ASSOCIATION INC 
 
In July 1916 Australia liberated the tiny Village of Pozieres France during the Battle of the Somme.  The 

cost to Australia was enormous, with 7000 Men killed and 16000 wounded in the six-week duration of the 

Battle.   Due to the artillery 4112 of the 7000 were never found or identified after the battle. 

The land in which these Men still lie was described as ñthe one place on earth most densely sown in 

Australian sacrificeò by Charles Bean, and came up for sale two years ago. 

The Australian Government declined the offer to buy the land and our Association set out to raise the 

money and to protect the resting place of these Men by putting gardens over the top of the land. 
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We set out to sell 7000 Bricks Australia wide to provide the funds necessary to buy the land and install the 

gardens.             http://www.pozieresremembered.com.au/donate/ 

 

Hon. Secretary - Mary-Ann Keech 

Another quarter gone and I have been away for most of it in Canada with my son and his 

family it has been a long 4 years since we were last there.  And we had a wonderful time.  I 

would like to say a very, very big thank you to Lesley who filled in for me while I was away.  Also 

thank you to Daryl Gould who also helped do some of my work while I was away.  I am looking 

forward to a quite last quarter in our office. 

************  

Welcome home Mary-Ann after an obvious wonderful holiday with family in Canada! 

It has been interesting filling in the extra time in the office, meeting members I donôt normally 

have contact with, especially at the General Meetings where I was always made feel very welcome. 

The presentation at June General Meeting from students who attended the Canberra Trip in April 

was just splendid to hear and see, Day 1 is included in this newsletter further on, well done to all 

involved.  J  

We do get updated from past President, Greg Peake and wife Judith, on their travels around the 

countryé. generally reading ñall going well and Judith is still with meò. 

Some members are currently preparing for a week-long adventure for the 100th Year 

Commemoration of The Charge of Beersheba from Barcaldine ï Winton in September. 

Our webpage ñKedron-Wavell RSL Sub Branchò (kwrsl.org.au) is currently undergoing a facelift 

to allow it to be more user friendly any feedback would be greatly appreciated. 

Lesley Quirke - Administration Assistant 

 

 

 

          Asst. Secretary & Welfare ï Daryl Gould 

 

Bus Trips                        

Our Outback Spectacular Bust Trip in June was enjoyed by all, our bus driver, Mark, once again 

made our trip entertaining all the way to the Gold Coast J.  Everyone received a straw hat and 

A sign of the times ï ñI asked my daughter if sheôd seen my newspaper. She told me that 

newspapers are old school. She said that people use tablets nowadays and handed me her iPad. 

The fly didnôt stand a chance.ò        

 

http://www.pozieresremembered.com.au/donate/
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had our group photo taken as proof of attending.  The delicious three course meal and terrific show 

which incorporated the Salute to the Light Horse we very much appreciated by everyone.  

 

 

                          

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our next trip is to the Carnival of Flowers in Toowoomba on Wednesday 20th September, We have over 

фл ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ƻƴ ƻǳǊ .ǳǎ ¢ǊƛǇ ƭƛǎǘΣ ƛǘ Ƙŀǎ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ōŜŜƴ ǘƘŜ ŦƛǊǎǘ пт ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ǘƻ Ǉŀȅ ǘƘŀǘ ƎŜǘ ǘƻ ŀǘǘŜƴŘΧΦΦ{¢ht 

tw9{{ΧΦ ¢Ƙƛǎ ōǳǎ ƛǎ ƴƻǿ C¦[[ J J  looking forward to another successful Bus Trip. 

We said a sad farewell to Nancye Foster earlier this month, Nancy always enjoyed our Bus Trips and will 

be sadly missed.  

 

Welfare:  

Welfare Department has many requests for various types of assistance which we do our best to 

assist with.  For any assistance required please give us a call on 3350 0460 and ask for Welfare, 

or come into the branch office to see us.  You are always welcome. 
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Could you please also advise us if you know a member who is in hospital, or unwell at home so 

that we can arrange to visit them, or a member who has passed away as we can assist their family. 

 

 

CEREMONIAL ï BARRY KYRWOOD  

         Victory in the Pacific ï Commemoration Service 

Thank you to everyone involved with this Commemoration Service, a special thank you goes out 

to North Side Tongan Community Brass Band, singers, bugler ï Jack Buckingham (Kedron State 

High School) and Guest Speaker, David Izatt.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


